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The starting grid for life long learning. 
 

Sports Day
The children enjoyed a 

fantastic Sports Day held at 

Thomas Coram School. 

Races and events included 

javelin, accuracy throwing 

and relay races. It was great 

to see the children excel in 

so many different areas and 

to apply the new skills they 

have been taught in the PE 

coaching sessions and in 

class throughout the year. 

The children behaved 

beautifully and showed 

great sportsmanship when 

competing in events. 

 

 

Well done blue team! 

Diary Dates 
 

Tues 17th July 

Badgers Class 

assembly 

 

Tues 17th July 

Year 2 Beach 

afternoon 

 

Wed 18th July 

Foxes Class assembly 

 

Wed 18th July 

Year 2 Leavers Disco 

 

Thurs 19th July 

Year 2 Indian tea party 

 

Fri 20th July 

End of term 13:30 

 

Mon 3rd September 

INSET Day 

 

Tues 4th September 

Return to school 

 

Tues 4th September 

Breakfast Club opens 

 

Mon 10th September 

Little Deers After 

School Club opens 

 

Attend and Achieve 
The Attend and Achieve assembly was held 

this week. The proud winners of the cup for 

June were Owls Class with an attendance of 

98.3 %  

Badgers with 98.2 % 

Hedgehogs with 97.7 % 

Rabbits with 97.6 % 

Foxes with 97.3 % 

Squirrels with 96.5 % 

Voles with 89.4 % 

 

 

 

Voles Class Trip 
On Thursday 7th Voles Class went on their 

class trip to Farmyard Funworld.  

The children enjoyed seeing the reptiles as 

well as the farm animals, along with having a 

great time in the ball pool.  The coach trip 

was a great adventure and the children had 

enormous delight discussing the animals 

upon their return to the class.  A fun day was 

had by all. 
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Squirrels Class assembly 
On Friday 8th June, Squirrels hosted their Class 

assembly.  The children shared what they have 

been learning about London, and the Queen. 

They also talked about how they have flown 

around the world visiting and learning about other 

countries. The children performed a special song 

‘Together’ for all present. 

 

Owls Class assembly 
On Friday 15th June Owls hosted their Class 

assembly. Following on from the mini beast theme 

the children showed their art work of symmetrical 

patterns on butterfly wings.   

The children read about the life cycle of the 

butterfly after looking at real caterpillars hatching 

in the classroom and they recited their owl rhyme 

and sang the Boogy Bug song. 

 

World Cup 

Russia are hosting the 2018 World Cup, and we 

have incorporated this theme into practical 

learning for the children. In each class the children 

have the name of a participating county and 

have been following their progress.  The children 

have been following the games closely and 

completing details of the matches onto their class 

posters.  They have been monitoring and tracking 

each of the games incorporating mathematics in 

their analysis. Who will be the winner? 

                                 

PAUSE for THOUGHT  

“The more difficult the victory, the 

greater the happiness in winning”. 

Pele 
Brazilian Footballer and humanitarian  

Yoga Workshop 
On Wednesday 13th June the children had the 

opportunity to take part in a Yoga Workshop.  

The focus of this workshop was to listen to stories, 

incorporating movement and mindfulness.  This 

was so popular we are now lucky enough to 

have Yoga as one of out after school clubs.  

 

 

 

 

GDPR 
We will be sending out our new consent forms 

next week and I ask that you return these to the 

school as soon as possible as the new regulations 

are clear that consent must be up-to-date and 

clearly recorded.  From now on, lack of response 

cannot be interpreted as implied consent.   

 

 

Francesca Gallagher (Mrs) 

Headteacher 


